Dear friends, 

We have lived a most extraordinary year, which simply has flown by.

We praise the Lord for our travels and all the good news from the field in regards to the SEAN ministry and its impact around the world.

We also praise the Lord that now Mum has joined Dad in the Lords presence and are both safely in their eternal home!

Another motive for praise is for my hernia repair, health and post examinations that leave me clear, for now, of any complications.

We also praise the Lord for the crisis's which He allows us to live, as with so much blessing it would be easy to sit back enjoy and forget Him - which seems to be a common human failure!  At least mine (Terry).

On this matter, we would ask for your continued prayer for us in our current crisis, and very specially for our daughter Sharon.  On Friday we travel to Chile for three months, to be close to her in her re-hab clinic.  She really needs strength from the Lord to surrender her life to Him and to be able to overcome her alcohol addiction.  Our special prayer is that, not only will she be cured, but that in the future she will be able to help others who are afflicted in the same way.

Due to this last minute need to travel, we are sorry that we can't send Christmas cards this year.  However, we do thank you so much for your prayer support and love in Christ.  We wish you every blessing for this Christmas and wish you a very fruitful year 2012.

Our sincere love and gratitude in the Lord,

Terry and Pancha 
-- 
_________________________
from Terrick Barratt 
terrick.barratt@gmail.com 
www.seaninternational.com 

